To: 	Councilwoman Park, LA City Council District #11

From: 	Westchester/Playa Neighborhood Council

Re: 	Ballona Freshwater Marsh


Councilwoman Park,

	The Ballona Freshwater Marsh wildlife habitat has been a beautiful sanctuary with a wide range of wildlife that had been protected for decades until parking restrictions were no longer enforced during the COVID-19 pandemic.  During the pandemic, squatters have occupied this precious public space, parked their vehicles along Jefferson Boulevard and proceeded to pollute and set fire to this sensitive wildlife habitat for the last 2+ years. It is time to end this occupation of this sensitive public space.

Proposal:  All encampments and vehicles in and around the Ballona Freshwater Marsh on both Jefferson and Culver Blvd, west of Lincoln Blvd, be vacated along with any refuse in an around the marsh area.  Parking along Jefferson Blvd shall be restricted to ALL vehicles and adequate barriers shall be erected to prevent ANYONE from the public to park along the marsh area for at least 1 year or as long as necessary to allow for the habitat to recover from the pollution that has poisoned it.
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